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Mr. Mule,

I saw that HB19 contains $3 million for Operation Lonestar. Was this the figure GOV Landry
communicated to the Legislature? BG Greer has meet & greets with several Legislators this week,
and we want to ensure he’s communicating the same figure.

Regards,

Michael J. Poche
Legislative Liaison
Louisiana National Guard

Office: 504-278-8052
Cell: 
Email: michael.poche@la.gov


